
 
 

 

THE NORTHEAST ILLINOIS REGIONAL COMMUTER  

RAILROAD CORPORATION D/B/A METRA 

 

Public Notice 
June 13, 2024 

 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Proposed Goal 

Federal Fiscal Years 2025 through 2027 
 

This is to inform the public that the Northeast Illinois Regional Commuter Railroad 

Corporation D/B/A/ Metra proposes an overall DBE goal of 23% for Federal Fiscal 

Year 2025 through 2027.    

 

The proposed goal methodology is available for inspection on Metra’s website at 

https://metra.com/dbe-resources. 
 

The public is invited to submit written comments on the proposed goal for thirty (30) 

days from the date of this notice. 

 

Comments may be addressed to: 

 

Metra’s Office of Diversity & Business Enterprise 

547 W. Jackson Blvd. 

Chicago, IL  60661  

 

or 

 

Submitted via emailed to: metradbe@metrarr.com 
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